
PSLU Committee

From: Tamara A. Paltin
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 5:08 PM
To: PSLU Committee
Subject: Notification of Jordan Harts dis-association with Chris Hart & Partners, Inc.
Attachments: Letter dated January 24, 2019.pdf
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Raym~td Cabebe
Vice President
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January 24, 2019

Honorable Tamara Paltin
Maui County Council
Planning and Sustainable Land
Use Comnuttee Chair
Kalana 0 Maui Building
200 South High St, Eighth Floor
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Honorable Paltm,

This letter serves as notification that Jordan Hart will be leaving our company
Effective immediately, please remove him as the point Qf contact with your
committee for all Chris Hart & Partners, Inc projects and list Raymond Cabebe,
as the new contact

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at rcabebe@chpmaui
corn orat 270-1556:


